
From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - Liner Integrity Inspection - CYPRESS FEE 23 27 9 #006H NAPP2100548611
Date: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 10:54:07 AM

Good Morning,
 
Please let this email serve as the required 48 hour notification of a liner integrity inspection at the
CYPRESS FEE 23 27 9 #006H location (NAPP2100548611). Inspection will be conducted on 1/28/2021
at approx.. 4 pm mtn.
 
Thank you
 
Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin
Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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